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26 May 2023 
 
Reuben Judson-Leitch 
fyi-request-22785-98122d82@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
  
Tēnā koe Reuben 
  
Your request for Official information, reference: HNZ00019243 
 
Thank you for your email on 15 May 2023, asking for the following which has been considered 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):  
 

“I’m requesting info on all radio frequencies you currently use and what you use them” 
 
A member of the Te Whatu Ora Ministerial Services team sent a clarification email to you on 17 
May 2023 seeking clarification on your request. However, we did not receive a response from you.  
 
Your request is not made with due particularity, as required by section 12(2) of the Act. On this 
basis, we are refusing your request under section 18(g) of the Act. 
 
We did take some steps to confirm whether we may be able to respond, but without clarification 
from you we cannot. We have consulted with the Ministry of Health on information relating to radio 
frequencies, however they have advised that they do not hold any information about radio 
frequencies. 
 
Te Whatu Ora remains willing to work with you on a new request if you’re able to provide more 
detail as to what you are seeking.  
 
How to get in touch 
 
If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@health.govt.nz. 
 
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
by phoning 0800 802 602.  
 
Nāku iti noa, nā  
 

 
Michael Cleary  
Acting OIA Manager  
Government Services 
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